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Telephone 620 — Wadesboro, North Carolina

July 31, 1947

Dear Kermit,

In the rush to get the station on the alr and oprerating
satlsfactorily, I have not been as prompt as I would like to
have been in answering several DX reports such as yours.

This 1s to confirm reception by you of our station and

we are very rleased that you were able to receive us so
clearly. Guess'l ought to get a ralse. This rorning I am
down at the transmitter working a shift and trying to keep
my eyes oren in asmrush as I opened up this morning and
went to a party last night. We should like to hear from

you again 1f you run into us ot the air waves again.

Sipcerely,
4

ohn H. Thomas
Chief Engineer



